Former Residents of Hahnemann and St. Christopher’s Hospitals

We are aware that there are several former residents from these programs that are in need of coverage to avoid a
gap in coverage.

We have abbreviated our normal underwriting process to facilitate the application process. As part of this
abbreviated process, we are requesting a signature page allowing us to verify information from MCARE in advance
of quoting. Rather than use a number of questions we normally use to determine the appropriate classification,
we will rely on the prior reporting of coverage to Mcare.

We also will rely on self-reporting of claims experience to expedite the process.

Use this link for the application that has been specifically designed for this process.

(Paste the following into your browser to open application):

http://www.pajua.com/pdfs/HUH-St_Chris_RESIDENT_APPLICATION.pdf



